
 

 

Let's Register! 
 

Hallandale High School’s Voter Registration 
Drive Campaign Week 

September 21st-25th, 2020 
 

National Voter Registration Day 
September 22, 2020 

 
Click the link below to register online through HHS’ 

registration link by September 25th:  

https://www.browardsoe.org/HallandaleHS 

 
May contact Gema Morejon: at gmorejon@browardsoe.org or (703) 593-3261, if you have any 

issues or need a printed voter registration application. 
 

Who: Students who are 18yoa or will be by November 3, 2020. 
Also, those students that are 16-17yoa may also pre-register. 
 
What: The Broward County Supervisor of Elections Office in conjunction 
with Broward County Public Schools is teaming up to register students to 
vote.  
 
If you are a legal citizen of the United States and a legal resident of Broward 
County, you may be able to vote in the upcoming 2020 election, if you 
register in time (deadline to register is October 5, 2020) and if you meet all of 
the criteria for registration: 1) a legal citizen of the United States and 2) a 
legal resident of Florida, you may be able to pre-register so you’ll be able to 
vote on November 3rd. So, let’s get registered and let’s vote. Your Vote is 

Your Voice. And When We All Vote, We All Win!  
 
When: Week of September 21st-25th, 2020 
             

Contact: Dr. Louise Ball, Social Studies Curriculum Supervisor 
Louise.ball@browardschools.com 

Office of Academics: Department of Secondary Learning 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida 
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